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#2021 GALVANIZED REPLACEMENTS - SYSTEM-WIDE (SELF-PERFORMED) (IN PROGRESS-FISCAL YEAR) 

   

  

1. Derrick Simmons (WDD Superintendent) showcasing a 1-inch galvanized line removed from the 
College Park Subdivision in the North Mainland District. 

2. A 2-inch galvanized line was removed from Cooper Avenue (Saint Clair Subdivision) in the Saint 
Simons Island District. 

3. Michael Powell (WDD Crew Member) is inspecting a 2-inch galvanized line removed from the FLETC 
Campus in the North Mainland District. 


